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May 13, 2022

PUBLIC NOTICE

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that members of the City Council of the City of Eau Claire have

been invited and may attend a Playground Ribbon Cutting Ceremony at Newell Park
(Shawtown) 122 S. Michigan Ave., Eau Claire, Wisconsin, beginning at 7:00p.m. on Thursday,
June 16, 2022. Those attending will be participating the Ribbon Cutting of the newly installed
playground for the park.
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